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Ending a mail in voting system limits access to voting. I strongly oppose making in-

person voting the standard and will absolutely not vote for any representative who 

supports this measure. This would be an extreme step toward making voting less 

accessible to the community and it’s a threat to our democracy. Please do NOT pass 

this bill.  


